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Kent Ambassadors – Prison Visits
I would like to invite you to an Ambassadors visit on either the 25th February or the 1st March.
25th February – Tour of East Sutton Park, Women’s Prison, Sutton Vallance, ME17 3DF
Numbers for this visit are limited to 20 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.
The visit will start at 9.30am and will include the following:

· A presentation by the Governor Robin Eldridge.

· A tour of the site, please wear appropriate footwear and outer clothing.  The dress code for the visit is business wear.

· Lunch with the prisoners.  You will be buddied up with a prisoner and follow their lunchtime routine.  This will involve queuing for your lunch, which will be pre-selected by you from the selection on the reply form, and sitting with them for the duration of the lunch break.

· Mobile phones will need checking in or leaving in your car and you will need a form of photo ID.

· Profiles of those attending will be sent to the prison beforehand so that the prisoners can get to know who they will be meeting prior to the event.  If I do not have a CV I will be requesting one from you. 
· We aim to be finished by 2.00pm

1st March – Tour of Standford Hill, Male Prison, Eastchurch, ME12 4AA
Numbers for this visit are limited to 26 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

The visit will start at 9.30am and will include the following:

· A presentation by the Governor Sara Pennington.

· A tour of the site. There is quite a lot of walking involved so please wear appropriate footwear and outer clothing.  The site is very exposed and so umbrellas are no use if it is raining.  The dress code for the visit is business wear.

· Lunch with the staff and prisoners.  

· Mobile phones will need checking in or leaving in your car and you will need a form of photo ID.

· We aim to be finished by 1.30pm

As numbers are limited we are suggesting people only attend one of the visits.  It is also requested that if you have visited previously you let others have first choice on the places available.  

For you information prior to the visits I have attached a briefing note from fellow Ambassador, William Alexander who put forward the idea of the visits.

I would be grateful if you could complete the form in full and return it to Allison by e-mail at allison.campbell-smith@kent.gov.uk before 22nd January, to enable arrangements to be made.

Yours sincerely
[image: image1.emf]
Richard Collins
Chairman, Kent Ambassadors
